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June 14, 2018 
 

École T.M. Roberts Elementary School 
10 Wattsville Rd. Cranbrook, BC, V1C 2A2 

www.sd5.bc.ca/school/tmres 

Mismatch Day and Crazy Hair Day 

Our grade 6 leadership crew is hosting a mismatch and Crazy Hair day on 

June 19th.   

Premier’s Awards for Excellence in Education  

Nominate someone in B.C.'s education system who has made a positive, 

long-lasting impact on your school community.  The deadline for 

nominations are June 30th Click  here for more information.  

More Marathoners 

We have more students from Running Club who have received their 

Marathon T-shirts.  Congratulations to Lukas Geddes (gr 3.), Kirk Robertson (gr. 2), Jazz McGuire (gr. 2), and 

Preston Oler (gr. 2) for running 42 kms with running club and earning their T-shirt.  

PAC Hot Lunch 

June 21st is our last Hot Lunch of the school year.  You can order online on our school website or click here to 

be directed to the right page.  Thank you to Somer Wolfs for taking on Hot Lunch this year and increasing the 

amount of lunches.  A big thank you to all of the parents who were able to come and deliver the food to the 

classrooms.  Many hands make light work! 

Last Day of School 

Just a reminder that the last day of school for students is on June 28th, dismissal is at 11 am.   

 

  

“Play gives children a chance to practice what they are learning.” – 

Mr. Rogers 
 

 

Coming Soon… 

 

June 15 

Non-instructional Day 

School not in session 

 

June 18 

Grade 6 Band Concert for 

parents 1:00 pm 

 

June 19 

Mismatched and Crazy Hair 

Day 

 

June 21 

PAC Hot Lunch – Booster Juice 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://www2.gov.bc.ca/gov/content/education-training/k-12/teach/excellence-in-education
http://www.sd5.bc.ca/school/tmres/Parents/Pages/PAC-Hot-Lunch.aspx
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A note from the Teacher-Librarian 

My first year at ETMRES as the teacher-librarian has been very rewarding. I have enjoyed working 
with all of the students and have started to develop some literacy activities that are taught through 
time in the library. I look forward to expanding those activities next year and to continue to develop 
the love of reading in students. 
I am sending home reading logs for the summer with those students who would like to track their 
summer reading. That should appear next week.  
As we prepare for the end of school, it is important to get all materials back into the library. All 
books were due this week, so if your child still has any books out as of Thursday afternoon, they will 
receive a notice to return or pay for the book(s). Please check with your child to see if they received 
such a notice. If your child was on a field trip on Thursday or was at PMS or LMS for grade six 
visitations, they will receive their notices on Monday or Tuesday next week. 
Thank you for helping to get those books back and for supporting the library program. 

 
Mrs. Janice Mayer 
Teacher-Librarian 

Next Year Information 

If you are considering changing programs, schools, or are moving can you please contact the office?  It is very 

important as we begin to look forward to next year.   Thank you! 

Save-On-Foods  

Every time you shop at Save-On Foods, you can ask the cashier to put 5% of 

your purchases towards our school – at no extra cost to you!  We use these 

funds to pay for enhanced curricular activities such as gymnastics, skating and 

field studies.  Thanks to Save-On-Foods for supporting Cranbrook’s schools. 

Upcoming Community Events 

Cranbrook Firefighter’s Free Fishing Clinic – Sunday June 17th, 8 am – 1 pm at Idlewild Park.    The clinic is for 

children 15 years and under.   Family is encouraged to attend.   For more information see the poster on the 

T.M. Roberts bulletin board across from the office. 
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Mme. Pamela and Mme. Victoria’s class 

performing their AIM play, Les Trois 

Petits Cochons 

 

Thank you to our grade 6 

leadership crew for helping to 

advertise and decorate for the 

dance.  Thanks to Madison and 

Jasmin for putting on the photo 

booth.  
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Our PAC Spring Fling family dance was a success.  

Thanks to PAC and the Grade 6 Leadership Team for 

organizing.  Funds raised will go towards improving 

our outdoor space. 
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Month at a Glance 

  

  

June 14 
Grade 6 Visitation Day at Parkland (for 

future Parkland students) 

June 15 
Non instructional Day 

Students do not attend 

June 21 PAC Hot Lunch – Booster Juice 

June 27 Just for the Fun of It  1:15 

June 28 Last day of school – Dismissal 11 am 


